
 Hello Parents! We hope that 

everyone is having a great start to 

their Holiday Season. òIn-Houseó registration will begin on December 1st for the 2018-

2019 school year. Registration paperwork will be available in the front office.  We will 

be having our Christmas Program at a local church for room #õs 3-6. You may invite as 

many family members as you would like! We will also be offering a Christmas Camp 

for ages 6-12 yrs old during the closure dates of CCSD.  

 

 Please make sure to label all of your childrenõs belongings including jackets, 

gloves, hats, lunch boxes, water bottles and more! This will help prevent the loss of 

their belongings. Some of the children seem to be hungry towards the end of the night. 

Make sure to pack plenty of food for your children, especially if they are at the school 

later in the evening.  

 

 We would like to host a babysitting night so parents will be able to get some 

Christmas shopping done, have a fun night out or just relax at home. Please see page 6 

for details.  

 

Friday, December 1st 

In House Registration Begins 
Saturday, December 9th 

Christmas Program 6:00pm 
Friday, December 15th 

M\m`io¢nĕKdbcoĕLpo 
Sunday, December 24th 

Christmas Eve 
Monday, December 25th 

Christmas Day (No School) 
Tuesday, December 26th 

Christmas Camp Begins 
Sunday, December 31st 

K`rĕV`\m¢nĕBq` 





 Miss Kelsy has worked with Crossroads Christian Academy for almost 
six months. She has worked with all ages and she is able to adapt easily in 
each classroom for the childrenõs needs. Miss Kelsy has shown is that she 
is always willing to lend a helping hand wherever needed. Whether it be 
breaking people for their lunch, teaching chapel, or switching shifts with 
another staff member, she is always willing to help! 
 Miss Kelsy has lived in 8 different states and has been in Las Vegas 
for the last 11 years. Miss Kelsy lives with her cat, Watson, and her dog, 
Doodle. During her free time she enjoys watching movies and taking long 
trips to the dog park with Doodle. She also volunteers her time teaching the 
children a her church. Her favorite color is purple and she is a twin! She 
also likes the movie òTrollsó and her favorite snack is pickles. 
 Often times you will hear her singing all kinds of songs with the stu-
dents around the school. Crossroads Christian Academy is lucky to have 
an employee who works well with all age groups and staff members!  


